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December 7, 2007

President David J. Skorton
300 Day Hall
Cornell University
Ithaca, New York  14853

Dear President Skorton:

I am pleased to convey the attached Resolution 9 Recommending the Adoption of the Master Plan. 
The University Assembly is very interested and concerned with the Comprehensive Master Plan and 
hope that we are able to work together on what will lead to a better working document for the 
University to use as its guide to future growth.  

We are looking forward to discussing the Master Plan with Provost Martin at our January 30, 2008 
meeting.  We also welcome and appreciate your continued feedback and engagement on this subject.  

Sincerely,

Rodney Orme, Employee Representative
Cornell University Assembly
Signed for the University Assembly

Attachments:
UA R.9-Recommending the Adoption of the Master Plan

CC: Mina Amundsen, University Planner
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Cornell University is an equal opportunity, affirmative action educator and employer.
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